
 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 
SUMMER TERM 2023 
End of term party 21st 
July 1pm finish (all 
children invited)  
 
AUTUM TERM  
Monday 4th September 
2023 until  
20th October 2023  
 
HALF TERM 
Monday 23rd October 
until Friday 27th October  
 
SECOND HALF 
Monday 30th October 
2023 until  
14th December 2023 
 
Please note no 
afternoon on the 14th 
December (party day) 

     July 2023 Newsletter  

Book bags….. 
Could I please ask that you return all book bags and any outstanding nursery books that you may have at home. 

End of term party… 

Sadly the end of term is fast approaching, this is a sad time where we say 

farewell to our big boys and girls who are moving onto school or new 

nurseries. 

Please note ALL children are invited in to our end of term party on Friday 21st 

July. The morning will be drop off at 9am for those not doing breakfast club. 

Pick up is at 1pm. Weather permitting we would like to invite all parents to 

join us in the garden from 12.30. 

The nursery will be providing party food (unless you have been spoken to 

separately), therefore you do not need to provide lunch or food. A list will go 

up on the door so you can see what we are offering. 

Children are invited to dress up for dancing  

and party games. 

Tapestry…. 
With your permission Jamie will set up a download for your child’s Tapestry 

learning journal. Please speak to Jamie if you have any further questions on 

this. 

I am waiting for a Transfer link from your child’s new school to also transfer 

this to them. 

Your child’s Tapestry journal will be available until the end of August to 

download, after this your child’s account will be closed and you will no longer 

be able to download. 

Speech therapist workshop…… 

Just to remind you all that we are holding a parents workshop tomorrow here at the nursery. I have a 

speech and language therapist coming in from the NHS to give guidance on how you can support your 

child’s speech and communication. You are all welcome, this starts at 10am and lasts for an hour. 

 
 

Funding…. 
Please note if your child turns 3 before the 31st August you will automatically be entitled to the 15 hour funding, 
you do not need to do anything to receive this. This is done via the nursery. If you are entitled to the 30 hour 
funding you will need to apply for this and they will give you a funding code that you will need to pass onto the 
nursery. Please click the link for the funding 
 
For those children returning for a few weeks in September, you will still be able to access funding, however this is 
only the 15 hours and not the 30 hours. 

Funding 

https://albanpreschool.co.uk/funding.html

